
Thank you for considering me as your next Chair, and for the trust you placed in me as Secretary. If 

elected, I hope to assemble your insight into actionable recommendations and broaden committee 

impact to achieve diversity goals and widen the board’s scope. In 2020 I want to expand the incredible 

success we have built by continuing to pressure the administration to do its best work, and by elevating 

VLAB recommendations throughout the state apparatus. Externally, I seek to increase civic partnerships 

and coordination so that the Latino community joins the political dialogue and policy conversation in a 

meaningful, lasting way. 

 

Thank you, 

Paul Berry 

Secretary, VLAB 

 


